
RPA Hospital 
Redevelopment

Works rescheduled
Tower crane installation

The tower crane installation that was 
expected to occur on Saturday 11 and 
Sunday 12 January 2025 has been 
rescheduled due to forecast wet weather in 
the coming days. 
 
The crane installation is now expected to 
take place on Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 
January 2025. We will continue to monitor 
the weather and keep you informed of any 
further changes to the timeline.

For any queries relating to this work, please 
contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment 
Team via phone (02) 9978 5901 or email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.

Scan here to learn more  
in the information sheet on the 
RPA Hospital Redevopment 
project website
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